
 
 
 

Staff Memo 
A message from Joseph Kelly, Traffic Management Supervisor 

 

Date: December 1, 2023 
To:  Aaron Sloan 
From:  Joseph Kelly, Traffic Management Supervisor 
Re: 2023 ATV Counts Update 

 

Count Location 
Further to the staff memo dated October 18, 2022 regarding the Lindsay ATV route 
vehicles count, staff performed new counts at the same locations as well as an 
additional count on the Victoria Rail Trail in Fenelon Falls, just south of Ripple St. 

Count results are shown in Table 1. For your convenience the 2022 count results are 
included. Please note that the Angeline St N 2022 ATV count failed to record data. 

Count Duration 
The 2023 counts for the Lindsay ATV route on Angeline St N, Elgin St, and Logie St 
occurred from May 19th to June 14th 2023. In order to obtain a meaningful comparison, 
the dates and duration selected closely match those from the 2022 count. Both counts 
include the May long weekend.  

The Victoria Rail Trail count location was newly added. Therefore, the dates and 
duration was chosen based on staff schedule while insuring a good representation of 
seasonal volumes were captured. The count occurred from July 28th to August 4th, 
2023.  

Table 1 – ATV Count Results 

Average  
 Day 

2022 
Logie St 

2023 
Logie St 

2022 
Elgin St 

2023 
Elgin St 

2023 
Angeline St N 

2023 
Rail Trail, Fenelon Falls 

Mon 16 14 7 12 4 52 
Tue 6 13 4 11 4 48 
Wed 6 6 8 13 3 51 
Thu 6 8 8 12 2 33 
Fri 6 10 7 9 4 35 
Sat 14 10 9 13 7 24 
Sun 24 12 7 15 11 116 

Avg Daily 11 10 7 12 5 51 

 


